
 

 

 
 
Date: 11/12/2024 
 
The Manager 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Listing Department, 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai 400 051. 
 
SUBJECT: REPLY TO CLARIFICATION SOUGHT ON SIGNIFICANT MOVEMENT IN PRICE BY NSE LIMITED. 
 
REF: SAHANA SYSTEM LIMITED (TRADING SYMBOL – SAHANA) 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

This refers to your email dated December 11, 2024, seeking clarification regarding the significant 
movement in the price of the Company’s shares. 

We would like to confirm that our company is fully compliant with all disclosure requirements as set 
forth under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. In addition, we have made all 
necessary announcements concerning significant events on the NSE website, as required. 

Furthermore, there is no additional information or forthcoming announcements (including any 
impending disclosures) under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, that we believe 
would have an impact on the price or volume movement of the Company’s shares. 

Accordingly, we wish to clarify that the recent movement in the share price is solely attributable to 
market conditions and other market-driven factors. 

We assure you that the company will continue to promptly disclose any material events or information 
that could impact its operations or performance, including any price-sensitive information, in 
accordance with the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, as amended. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We request that you take note of this communication and acknowledge the same 

Thanking you, 

 
FOR, SAHANA SYSTEM LIMITED 
 
 
 
PRATIK KAKADIA 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
DIN 07282179 
 
 
 
 
 


		2024-12-11T11:12:45+0530
	Pratik Ramjibhai Kakadia




